
Hannah’s Day

2011

Will be on

Saturday 23rd July

From 3pm till late

Bring some food to share, a

bottle and a friend if you wish



WHAT HANNAH’S DAY IS ALL ABOUT

This is the 7th Hannah’s Day party and Nigel

and I would love you to come along. Named

for my mum, Hannah’s Day is an Open Day

party so we can keep in touch with everyone

we care about.

Come and go as you wish. We open the doors

at 3pm and you can stay till the end if you

want. Children are welcome but in the

afternoon only please.

The ‘community picnic’ idea works really well.

Since we’ve started it we’ve had a really

varied selection of food, so we’re doing the

same this year. Please bring along something

you enjoy eating to share with the other

guests.

But if you can’t join us please keep in touch

anyway.

And whether you come or not, why not

contact someone you don’t often see to let

them know that you think of them and care

about them.



2011 PARTY SPECIAL/S

I’m hoping that this year we’ll be able to

have not just one, but two special events. If

both take place, the generous ladies running

them are doing them without charge, so if

you do join in with either or both, it would

be appreciated if you could give a small

donation to each one as a thank-you

The first event is Biodanza. If you like

music and dancing, you’ll enjoy this. In 2009

we had a short open-air session in the field

at the local school and weather permitting,

we’re having another one this year.

Vandals that we are, we have been refused

permission to dance at the school this year,

so instead we’ll hold the Biodanza session on

one of the two grassy areas outside our

house.

We’ll start dancing at 3.30pm. Join in if you

wish or just watch.



The other event I’m hoping to have is

another Indian Drum Ceremony. This was a

brilliant success in the evening of Nigel and

my wedding day and was enjoyed in two

similar sessions last Hannah’s Day. The early

evening one in our back garden was

particularly spiritual. June O’Neil, who takes

these sessions, is not certain if she can

make it, but if she does, this is the type of

group which will be repeated. I’ll let you

know as soon as possible if this is happening.

If it does, June will bring a few

instruments, but doesn’t have many, so if

you want to join in please bring something to

bash, shake or jangle.

If you are lucky enough to possess more

than one real instrument and don’t mind

others using them, we’d be really grateful if

you could bring them with you. (Make sure

they’re marked in some way to identify them

as yours in case they get mislaid.)

HOPE TO SEE YOU ON THE 23rd JULY


